
From: Mishaan, Jessica
To:
Subject: your public records request
Date: Thursday, August 17, 2023 3:10:40 PM

Dear Jordan Davis,
 
Thank you for your public records request dated August 14, 2023.  Please note that the Attorney
General’s Office is not the custodian of the records you seek.  Please contact the law enforcement
agencies involved in the incidents you mentioned.  Contact information for those agencies are linked
below.
 
Washington County Sheriff’s Department
Barre City Police Department
Barre Town Police Department
Berlin Police Department
 
Thank you,
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal
Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
109 State Street  Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
p (802) 828-5500
Pronouns: she/her/hers




